WILLIAM H. MORGAN, JR.

ATTORNEY AT LAW
410 E. MAIN STREET
P.O. BOX 160
LICENSED TO PRACTICE ELIZABETH CITY, NC 27907
IN NC AND VA TELEPHONE 252-331-2277

TELECOPIER 252-331-2962
Apnl 29, 2021

Ms. C. Amanda Martin

Stevens Martin Vaughn & Tadych, PLLC
6300 Creedmoor Road, Suite 170-370
Raleigh, NC 27612

Re: City of Elizabeth City Curfew
Dear Amanda:

I am writing this letter to you in my capacity as City Attorney for Elizabeth City. As you
know, on April 26, 2021, Elizabeth City Mayor Bettie Parker declared a State of Emergency that
was amended on April 27 to impose a city-wide curfew from 8 p.m. to 6 a.m. This statement is to
clarify that the curfew is not applicable to and will not be enforced against working journalists,
as long as those journalists are actively involved in covering the events in Elizabeth City, and are
not involved in protest activities. | trust this communication clarifies the City’s position in this
matter.

Thanking you for your assistance, and with kind regards, T am

Sincerely yours,

Do wr}/w

William H. Morgan, Jr.
WHEM:ts
CC: City Manager
CC: Police Chief
Eclosures



